Grampian Bomlevard, Williamsport, Pa., January 16, 1923

Miss Ida M. Tarbell, 120 R. Mineteenth Street, New York, N. Y.

My dear Miss Tarbell:

I have yours of January 12th, in regard to a letter said to have been written by President Lincoln, to Richard Van Buskirk Lincoln, in April, 1860.

I would respectfully say that a son of this Mr. Richard Lincoln is cashier of the Mifflinburg Bank at Mifflinburg, Union County, Pa. and I believe that he either has all his father's papers, or he knows where they are, and if you will write to him, I know that he will be pleased to furnish you all the information he possibly can.

Yours very sincerely,

Henry Philip Linesh

P.S. I have sent Mr John Sincola a copy of This letter so he will expect to hear from you At. P.S.